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IMPORTANT ACTIVATING YOUR PARENT PAY—ACCOUNT TO RECEIVE NEWSLETTERS  

THIS WILL BE OUR LAST PAPER NEWSLETTER.  THE NEXT      

NEWSLETTER WILL BE SENT OUT ELECTRONICALLY BY EMAIL AND 

IS  ALWAYS AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE. 

All parent pay accounts must be activated to receive the newsletter by email.  If your child has a 

dinner/breakfast club and pays for it, your account will already be activated.  If you do not have 

your parent pay login details, please speak to the office.   Thank you  

Walk to School Week 

Thank you to everyone who took part in our 'Walk to School' week, last week.  Pupils have said 
that they felt much more awake when coming into school after their walk, which is great 
news.   We are hoping pupils will continue to walk to school as much as possible.  The bookmark 
raffle took place in Monday's assembly and the winners of the family swim pass for Plymouth Life 
Centre are:  Mya Mitchell in Year 2 and Bradley Muttram in Year 5.  Well done to them and we 
hope you enjoy your swim! 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

We have had a busy last week of term; well done to the children who took part in 

the walk to school week!  I hope you all enjoy your break and we look forward to 

seeing you on Monday 6th June.   

 

 

Year 6 — City College  
Y6 had some student visitors from City College to discuss business with them. They found out 
about what the students were learning and they had a go at designing their own logos and 
business ideas. They had a teamwork game to build the tallest tower from spaghetti and bal-
ance a marshmallow on top. The winning business idea was to set up a "Dream Theatre", 
where people could go to act out their dreams with props and professionals in a theatre 
space. At the end of their experience, they would be given a film of their dream to take home. 
Such an original idea! 



Important Dates 

30/05/16 – Bank Holiday  

31/05/16 – 03/06/16 – Half term, Term 4  

06/06/16 – First Day Back  

10/06/16 -  Sports Day 

08/07/16 – School Closed 

15/07/16 - School Fair  

20/07/16 – Year 6 Leavers Prom  

22/07/16 – Last Day of Summer Term 

07/09/16 - First Day Back after the summer  
Library News 

Mrs Powney would like to thank Mrs 

Ward,  Miss Pearson, Mrs Daniels, Kirstie 

Lathan, Chenai Harris, and others for 

making library donations of new or nearly 

new books. 

Sainsbury’s Active Kid Vouchers 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

Vouchers to help us get sports and cooking 

equipment.  Please pass them into the box 

in the school office closing date 8/7/16. 

REMINDER: Parent Academy Meeting  

Wednesday 8th June at 11.30 am OR 3pm  

Please come along to find out more about 

our conversion to a Multi Academy Trust.  

A colour version of this newsletter 

is available on our website. 

New Chickens  

The children enjoyed meeting and learning 

about our new chickens which staff from 

Nethercott Farm kindly brought in for us.  

Dentist/Doctors Appointments  

Please can I remind parents that these 

appointments should preferably be 

booked outside school hours and proof 

of these appointments will be required 

by the office for your child’s records. 

Many thanks for your continued support.    

Maths Makes Sense Parent Workshop  

Monday 13th June at 1.30pm 

On Monday 13th June at 1:30pm, we are holding 

a Maths Makes Sense parents workshop.  During 

this time we will briefly demonstrate how Maths 

Makes Sense is taught across the school.  If you 

would like to attend, please let the office staff 

know.  Please be aware there will be limited spaces 

and we would ask that you make appropriate child-

care arrangements.  Thank you.   

Mrs Butson and Miss Catherwood. 


